

7:00pm	Call to order
	<p>Rhonda is happy to help us to do banners Lygas- K.E will get us a quote Kids voted yes to parade Start March 15 Picture in the park 2-3, then parade 3-3:45 Talk to Rohnda about getting the word out about a parade K.E. will talk to Nicole and find out what we need from the town, if anything, to have a parade *TACKLE THIS IN MARCH*</p>
7:10	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Kids have not decided theme or colors yet. They hope to have the theme sorted out before we go on Christmas holidays • Kids have not voted on a dance yet (K.E will mention to grads) • Photography- Rural Route- \$2000- K.E will get in contact
7:17	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Decorating coordinators, Jen.H, Lisa.W, M.C, T.A • Sound/Lights- \$1685, that includes lift rental. They are giving us 50% off • Need a gr 11 parent Ester (and Llonda?) meet everyone for cleanup and delegate.
7:20	<p>Vicki says</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • DJ can use the Mic for the system but he can't use any of the other sound equipment • The property is to be cleaned and vacated by 1:30 am <p>Corey will sign it and give it to Karen to give to Paige so she can put a deposit down</p>
7:25	<p>Grad clothing order due by Monday Lygas is doing it</p>
7: 28	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • We are just over \$2000 for the gift cards, Melynda is ordering \$5000 more • Keep it growing! • A few have requested monthly reminders so Melynda will take care of that
7:31	<p>Bottle Drive date: Jan 2nd or 3rd, 2pm???</p> <p>Contact depot about the trailer- J.H</p>
7:35	<p>Start the Bronze raffle mid Feb Next meeting talk to Pam about licencing for the raffle</p>
	<p>Waiting for a theme from Grads to decide on a gift for the grads</p>
7:38	<p>Next Meeting: January 15 @ 7 pm in DHS library</p>
7:44	<p>Meeting adjourned</p>

